
 

 

Financial Literacy Seminar 
 
A CBSE workshop on  ‘Financial Literacy’ was conducted in the school on 6th September 2023  under the 

hub of learning, teachers of different schools of  Nawanshahr district attended this workshop. The main aim 

of this workshop is to create awareness about basic financial planning, how to avoid falling prey to phishing 

and cyber fraud, etc  

 

 
 

 
 


